
Celebrating the       
901 Building 

Sunday, October 20, 2024 

2 to 4 p.m.          

(Remarks at 2:30 p.m.) 

 

Family Caregivers Center 

901 8th Ave. SE, Cedar Rapids 

For numerous reasons the services offered at the Family Caregivers 

Center 901 Eighth Avenue location will move to the Chris & Suzy           

DeWolf Family Innovation Center for Aging & Dementia by the   

end of 2024.  

 

Join us for an open house celebrating nine years at 901 building. 

Hear remarks from Kathy Good, Center Director, as well as                 

volunteers, caregivers and donors. Share your memories and learn 

about future goals and initiatives. 

Please RSVP by Monday, October 14 by calling                                             

(319) 221-8866 or emailing fcgc@mercycare.org.  


